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To:  B&NES COUNCIL. 
 
Date:  11 September 2014. 
 
 

STRENGTHENING COMMUNITY REPRESENTATION AND CIVIC 
GOVERNANCE IN BATH CITY. 
 
 
1. I am Peter Duppa-Miller – I am the Secretary of the B&NES Local Councils 

Association. 
 
 
2. The Association warmly applauds the work done so far by the Working 

Group. 
 
 
3. The Association stands ready, able and most willing to assist with the 

provision of any information regarding Civil Parish Councils, which the 
Working Group may, in the future, require. 

 
 
4. Supported by the National Association of Local Councils and the West of 

England Local Councils Association, the B&NES Local Councils Association 
is equally willing to provide information and advice with regard to the 
establishing of new Civil Parish Councils. 

 
 
 


